
Security Reminder: Emails Masquerading as “admin@up.edu.ph”
May 26, 2023

To UP Users:

Please be advised and reminded that the UP Mail address “admin@up.edu.ph” does NOT
send email blasts, especially with attachments.

Should you have received any kind of email from “admin@up.edu.ph”, kindly take note that
this might be unscrupulous individuals masquerading as and spoofing said email address.
Please DO NOT open any attached file and immediately DELETE the email/s.

If you receive any additional emails from “admin@up.edu.ph”, kindly inform the UP System
ICT Support at https://ictsupport.up.edu.ph/

For other related advisories, please check this link: https://itdc.up.edu.ph/about/advisories

For your kind information and guidance.
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